
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the fiscal affairs of the Yorktown Heights Fire District of 

Yorktown Heights, New York, for the period beginning on January 1, 2018 and ending 

on December 31, 2018 have been examined by BST & Co. CPAs LLP and that the 

management letter prepared in conjunction with the external audit by the independent 

certified public accountant has been filed in my office, 334 Underhill Avenue Suite 4B, 

Yorktown Heights, NY,  where it is available as a public record for inspection by all 

interested persons.  Pursuant to section thirty-five of the General Municipal Law, the 

governing board of the Yorktown Heights Fire District of Yorktown Heights, NY may, in 

its discretion, prepare a written response to the report of external audit and file any such 

response in my office as a public record for inspection by all interested persons not later 

than February 12, 2020 which is 90 days after presentation to the Board. 

 

 

Jeanmarie Klaus 

Secretary 

Yorktown Heights Fire District 

914-962-5561 ext. 2 


